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NEWS

BEST WISHES
After a richly filled 2022 full of various activities the CegeSoma-team
expects you again from January 3, 2023.

► Read more

WEBSITE
A new thematic section on the Cold War has been added to those on
the First- and Second World Wars.

► Read more

SURVEY
The survey 'Remembering, judgments and knowledge about WWII' in
the framework of the FED-tWIN program 'People@War' has already
been filled in by 550 people. Do not hesitate to participate as well:
your contribution counts.

► Read more

AGENDA

'OORLOGSCAFÉS'
Not to be missed : the next editions for the general public on
collaboration and post-war repression in Hasselt on February 8, 2023
and Edegem on February 16, 2023.

► Read more



Je profiel aanpassen - Uitschrijven

PUBLICATIONS

JBH
The fourth issue for 2022 of the JBH has been published, including a
debate section with seven contributions on the issue of decolonization
in Belgium.

► Read more

FOCUS ON THE COLLECTIONS

PRESS CUTTINGS
An important source of information will soon be available again
through the online library catalogue.

► Read more

SPIROU DANS LA TOURMENTE DE LA SHOAH
An exhibition to which CegeSoma collaborated can be visited until the
end of August 2023 at the Mémorial de la Shoah in Paris.

► Read more

Square de l'Aviation 29 / B-1070 Brussels / Belgium
Copyright © CegeSoma / State Archives, all rights reserved








































